
 

 

 

 

Beaverton Lions Club  
 Santa Claus Parade 
   Friday November 19, 2021   
          

September 22, 2021 

Ingrid Svelnis 
Chief Administrative Officer  
Township of Brock 
1 Cameron St  P.O. Box 10 
Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 
 
Dear Ms Svelnis: 

 On behalf of the Beaverton Santa Claus Parade Committee we are seeking permission to hold our 
annual parade on November 19, 2021 at 1900 hours (7pm).   Parade participants will meet at the 
Beaverton Fair Grounds on Main Street.  The parade will start at the Beaverton Fair Grounds on Main 
Street, following Main Street, to Simcoe Street, to Osbourne Street to Bay Street and continue back to the 
Fairgrounds. This event will be held entirely outdoors. There will be no opportunity for children to visit 
with Santa following the parade this year. We will ensure participants follow all Covid 19 precautions 
required for this event. We are committed to providing a safe, fun filled parade to kick off the holiday 
season. We  look forward to receiving your support for this special event. 

      Sincerely, 

 
      Chuck Gillespie 
      Beaverton Santa Claus Committee 
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